Public Administration Associates, LLC

February 2, 2024

Chief Dan Meyer
Whitewater Police Department Via Email

Re: Police Organizational and Workload Study

Dear Chief Meyer;

Thanks for the opportunity to submit our proposal for the above-stated study. Public Administration
Associates, LLC (“PAA”) has been serving local governments since 1998. We believe we can bring
value to the City of Whitewater (“City”) as you chart the future of the Whitewater Police
Department (“Department.”) We realize that our proposal exceeds the current approved budget for
the project. We would be happy to meet with you to discuss how we arrived at our bottom line.
With additional information regarding the City’s expectations, it may be possible for us to reduce
our cost. Alternatively, the City may wish to narrow the scope of the study.
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